
MSSNY RESIDENT AND FELLOWS SECTION 

 

- MSSNY RFS has begun a formal dialogue with the Connecticut State Medical Society’s RFS 
chapter to look into ways to expand both inter-state activities and expand our own MSSNY 
section by emulating successes they have had 
 

- As MSSNY RFS prepares for another Interim meeting we again intend to be one of the single 
best represented states within the RFS and are hoping to elect and re-elect all of our candidates 
for AMA HoD resident positions and maintain MSSNY’s honorable place as a state delegation 
with many young members who can caucus together. 
 

- Dates for the RFS annual section meeting, which is expected to be split with the Young 
Physicians Section and possible the Medical Student Section as well, are being selected. Dates 
fall from early February to mid March and once we have a date finalized we will report back to 
strongly recommend any residents you know of with organized medicine interests attend so 
that they can become part of the RFS and its formal organizing efforts. 
 

Submitted Respectfully, 
Robert Viviano DO 
MSSNY RFS Councilor 


